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The retreat is a relaxing, spiritual,  

joy-filled and inspirational moment 
just for you to spend with our God  

and your women friends. 
 

April 29-30th, 2016  
 

at St. Martin’s Parish Hall 
The retreat starts at 5:30 p.m. on Friday 

night and ends on Saturday Evening.   
Registration forms are available in the   
St. Martin office, the vestibule of our 
church, and on our parish web site.  

Contact Lynn Clark 
at (714) 970-7452 

Faith Formation 
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Save the Date! 
 

5
th

 Annual St. Martin de Porres - GALA 2016 

“Black and White Ball” 

Saturday, April 16, 2016 

6:30pm – 11:00 pm 

The Clubhouse at Anaheim Hills Golf Course 

$75 per person 

Tickets on Sale February 6
th 

 

For more information email:  gala@smdpyl.org 

 

http://www.ahgonline.org/
mailto:ahgca1253@gmail.com
mailto:mmassoth@roadrunner.com
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mailto:adoration@smdpyl.org
mailto:pulpitann@smdpyl.org
http://www.smdpyl.org/reservations
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Contacts for Parish Ministries & Organizations 
(All phone numbers are area code 714 except as noted) 
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http://www.magnificat-ministry.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

Hospice Volunteers are needed in our community to provide supportive services to 
terminally ill patients and their families. VITAS Innovative Hospice Care® is seeking 
interested individuals who can commit an average of two hours per week to make a 
difference with patients or in our offices – you can volunteer around your schedule 
and in the area you live or work. The only necessary qualifications are a caring heart, 
the ability to listen, and a willingness to learn. Please contact Judy Andoe, Volunteer 
Manager at 714/921-2273or email Judy.andoe@vitas.com 

 

 



 

 

 



 


